Karen DeMaria

From: Sally Binard <sallybina4@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 10:24 AM

To: Karen DeMaria

Cc: John Cole

Subject: [EXTERNAL] T2023-0192 / Additional images for 3702 Duck Avenue
Attachments: 2023-07-11 10-13.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Karen,

John asked for me to send you additional photos of the termite damage in the Gumbo Limbos, for this evening’s Tree
Commission meeting. See attached.

Thank you,
Sally
Shade Tree


















